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Selling a Middle-Market Business to a Private Equity Fund - 
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March 4, 2021

Kim Smith, co-chair of Katten's global Mergers & Acquisitions and Private Equity practice, will speak 
on the Business Transaction Committee's "Selling a Middle-Market Business to a Private Equity Fund 
- Advice from Both Sides of the Table" virtual discussion at 12:15 p.m. (CT) on Thursday, March 4.

Learn more about the Business Transactions Committee's virtual discussion.
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